1/13/2025
To Whom It May Concern
RE: Seward-to-Glenn Connection Alternative D

Attached, please find a resolution from Rogers Park Community Council rejecting Alternative D to connect
the Seward and Glenn Highways.

The council emphatically opposed this alternative by a vote of 22-0 (with one abstention) last April.

This scandalous proposal, which bulldozes a freeway through Eastchester Park, is an affront to the
neighborhoods in its path (including ours).

The council recognizes and appreciates the efforts and expertise of all those involved in discerning the
best path forward to improve our community through traffic rerouting.

It's important to understand that one of the best improvements to our neighborhood's quality of life is
access to a wonderful park and trail system at Eastchester Park.

Accordingly, Rogers Park Community Council stands steadfastly united against Alternative D.

Please contact me if you have any questions or if you need any additional information concerning the
council's unified position.

Sincerely,

Scott McMurren, President
Rogers Park Community Council



